
Abstract – James Whitehorn 
This talk will discuss the Cambridge Kampala Antimicrobial Stewardship and Infection Prevention 

Project. This is a partnership project run between Makerere University and Cambridge University 

Hospitals. Our activities have focused on infection prevention and antimicrobial stewardship within 

the context of a busy Ugandan obstetric and neonatal hospital. I will discuss the challenges the 

project faced during COVID-19, the benefits to both sides of the partnership and future plans. 

 

(James Whitehorn in a consultant in infectious diseases and microbiology at Cambridge University 

Hospitals. He is the Cambridge lead for this project) 


